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Dear Registrants, 

I am excited to announce my candidacy for the Board of Directors of the Ontario College of 
Pharmacists. My commitment to the profession, alongside my dedication to public 
protection and improving healthcare services, drives me to seek this important role.   

As a clinical pharmacist, pharmacy owner, and Master's candidate at the University of 
Toronto with a focus on paediatric oncology, I bring a unique blend of advanced clinical 
knowledge and a deep understanding of specialized patient needs. This academic pursuit 
complements my practical experience, equipping me to contribute effectively to the Board's 
mission.   

My platform is built on three core pillars: 

• Public Protection: Ensuring the safety and well-being of patients is my foremost
priority. I am committed to advocating for regulatory practices that uphold the highest
standards of care and prevent harm.

• Safe and Healthy Work Environment: Providing a supportive and healthy work
environment for all registrants is crucial. I will work to implement policies that ensure
pharmacists can perform their duties in a safe and stress-free environment, which in
turn enhances patient care.

• Enhanced Healthcare Services:  Guaranteeing better quality healthcare services is
essential for our profession's growth and reputation. I will strive to develop and
promote initiatives that improve service delivery, patient outcomes, and overall
healthcare quality.

If elected to the Board, I am committed to leveraging my skills and experiences to effect 
positive change. I will actively engage with registrants, listen to your concerns, and work 
diligently to ensure that the College's policies and decisions promote the well-being of both 
registrants and patients.   

I humbly request your support and trust. Together, we can shape the future of pharmacy, 
fostering a profession that not only meets but exceeds the expectations of those we serve.   

Thank you for your consideration. 




